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December 9, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well as we approach the winter break. I am writing to inform you of an important upcoming event for our students after we return from the break.

When we return on January 6, 2025, students will begin their mandatory remediation sessions to prepare for the Standards of Learning (SOL) testing. These assessments are designed to measure students' understanding of key content areas as outlined by the state, and the results play a critical role in evaluating both student progress and school performance.

To ensure your child is fully prepared, I encourage you to support their readiness in the following ways:
1. Ensure a Good Night's Rest: Rest is essential for optimal performance, so please ensure your child gets plenty of sleep the night before their testing days.
2. Healthy Breakfast: A nutritious breakfast on testing days can help students feel energized and focused.
3. Encourage a Positive Attitude: Help your child feel confident by emphasizing that these tests are an opportunity to showcase what they've learned, and that it's okay to take their time and do their best.
If you have any questions about the SOL testing or would like more information on how to support your child during this time, please feel free to reach out to us directly.

Thank you for your continued support in making this a successful year for your child. We look forward to seeing all our students back in class after the break, ready to take on these important assessments!

Sincerely,

Ms. S. Armstead 								Ms. S. Walker 	
	Fall Non-Writing SOL Testing Term Grad Schedule 2025

	Monday, January 13
	Tuesday, January 14
	Wednesday, January 15
	Thursday, January 16
	Friday, January 17

	Science
	History
	Reading
	Math
	Teacher Workday – No School

	Monday, January 20
	Tuesday, January 21
	Wednesday, January 22
	Thursday, January 23
	Friday, January 24

	MLK – No School
	Science Make-up
	History Make-up
	Reading Make-up
	Math Make-up
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